
September 3rd to September 6th

We will be attempting to walk to the 
library next Thursday.  Please make 
sure to send your child in weather 

appropriate clothing and footwear.  It 
is often still wet in the mornings on 
our walk there, so if you wanted to 

send in rain boots, or an extra set of 
sneakers, that would be ok.

If you still have not turned in your 
physical, dental form, rest time 

agreements, and/or handbook page, 
please do as asap!

Thank You 

☺

Pictures from the Week!

Wednesday, September 18th

Picture Day

Friday, October 4th

Field Trip to Becker Farms

Monday, October 14th

Columbus Day
NO SCHOOL

What an amazing first week we have had!  Your children have 
transitioned so nicely into our classroom.  

We have been very busy all week long learning about the routines, 
rules, and procedures of the classroom.  One of the first things we 

learned about this week was “Give Me 5”.  You should’ve received a
craft that your child made that can help them to recall the rules of 

the classroom.

One of my favorite things to do in class is to sing, so, this week we 
did a lot of singing (and dancing)!  We sang several silly songs about 
dinosaurs, goldfish, monkeys, and ducks!  We also started learning 
about songs that help us remember the days of the week, months 
of the year, and the numbers on the calendar.  All of the children 

are picking the songs up very quickly!

Another thing have been working on in class are the names of all of
our friends.  Each morning we go over who is here today and greet 

them with a wave and hello.  

To help celebrate our first week of school, on Friday, we had an ice 
cream party on the playground after rest time! It was a delicious 

and well-deserved treat after a long hard week of school!

Next week we will be continuing to practice the rules of our 
classroom and learning our friends’ names.  We will also be learning 
how to correctly use our glue sticks, liquid glue bottles, and scissors.

Have a great weekend!


